
     2 January 2006 
 
Dear Chemfiesta visitors, 
 
This file is no longer available.  Unfortunately, there were some issues with 
plagiarism with one of the worksheets that another teacher submitted to me.  As 
a result of this discovery, I have decided to permanently remove all files from this 
site that I have not personally produced. 
 
Remember, always get permission from the original author if you use their 
material.  Otherwise, you’re just stealing. 
 
     Best, 
     Ian Guch 
     misterguch@chemfiesta.com 
     http://www.chemfiesta.com 
 
 
 
 


